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  6th July 2021 
Dear student, 
 
I do hope that you are enjoying your well-deserved break before you embark upon a very exciting journey with 
us in Post 16. I thought I would inform you of the next steps. 
 
On Thursday 12th August 2021 your results will be released to you via our Go 4 Schools Student Portal: 

https://www.go4schools.com/students/Login.aspx?rurl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.go4schools.com%2fstudents%2
fdefault.aspx%3fnla%3d0 

Results will go live from 08:30am. You will be sent an email to your school email address with instructions ahead 
of results. Please do check your access ahead of results day to ensure you do not have any difficulties accessing 
your results. Further advice and a link to the Go 4 Schools Student Portal can be found on the exams area of the 
Academy’s website. 

During results day you will then be able to attend the academy to discuss what we can do for you in the next 
stage of your academic career. Once we have discussed your results and the pathway we have suitable for you 
then you will be able to officially enrol in Grace Academy Post 16.  

The day will be organised so that you can attend between a certain time depending on the first letter of your 
surname (See table below) 

Time Surname initials 

9.00 – 9.50am A – C 

10.00 – 10.50am D – J 

11.00 – 11.50am K – P 

12.00 – 12.50pm Q – Z 

1.30 – 2.30pm Drop-in 

  
During this appointment we will discuss what subjects you are able to study and also the expectations we have 
regarding preparing you for these courses by picking up summer project work that will help prepare you for 
when the courses begin. 

Once again, we are very excited to be sharing this journey into Post 16 education with you and we look forward 
to welcoming you in September.  
 

Ms J York  
Associate Assistant Principal (KS5)  
Email: Justineyork@darlaston.graceacademy.org.uk  
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